
 LEBANON PLANNING BOARD  
WORKSHOP 

Thursday May 31st, 2012 

MEMBERS PRESENT                                GUESTS PRESENT 

R. BUMFORD - CHAIR                                                                                                       
J. SEWELL                                                             
G.GETCHELL  
R. BATCHELDER                                                                                                                                                                
J. GRIFFIN – CLERK          
                                                                                                                      .  

Workshop opened at 7:00 pm by R. Bumford. 

R.Batchelder was made a full voting member. 

Buddy Bedell - Discussion took place concerning the possible building permit to be 
issued if in fact Mr. Bedell purchases the property on Route 202 currently owned by 
James Libby.  The Board reviewed the plan that was previously submitted by James 
Libby to see if there were any reasons as to why a building permit could not be issued.  
A letter will be drafted and sent to the Code Enforcement Officer to attend the next 
scheduled meeting to discuss this further as well as the prospective land buyer Mr. 
Bedell. 

Laverne Lane -  The Board discussed the possibility of adding verbage to the current 
Planning Board Guide to include steps in ensuring that roads were being checked at 
the various stages of build up. 

The motion to adjourn was made by G. Getchell and R. Batchelder seconded it, the 
voted carried unanimously.   Meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

6/11/2012  Minutes were reviewed by the Board. 
R. Batchelder made the motion to accept the minutes, 
G. Getchell seconded the motion, the vote carried unanimously.


